
MAHCP Member Advocates, board members and staff
will be taking our message to protect patient services 

and our health care system to the Manitoba Legislature!

				    Date: Thursday, Oct. 12, 2017
				    Time: 3:30-4:30 p.m. 
				    Place: Manitoba Legislature front steps

We invite fellow unions and members of the public to join us! 

Come voice your concerns about health care changes
More info on this event will be shared via our www.mahcp.ca website, 

Facebook and Twitter as the date draws near. Thank you!
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